
 

 

WORKSHOP 
FROM OCEAN TO  
NEAR-SPACE 
SEARCHING FOR A COST-EFFECTIVE, 

LONG-TERM, CUSTOMIZABLE 

OBSERVATION PLATFORM 

ABOUT 
This workshop gathers different stakeholders (academia, industry, armed forces, policy makers) interested in 

the development of platforms that enhance a cost-effective, long-term Earth observation. 

 
REGISTRATION 
Free but mandatory. Please register by email (workshop.habair@gmail.com) or at our website 

(http://habair.tecnico.ulisboa.pt/workshop.html).  

 
ORGANIZATION 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2019 
October 1 

UNIVERSITY 

OF AZORES, 

PONTA 

DELGADA, 

AZORES  

This workshop is organized in the scope of project “HABAIR - Innovative High-Altitude Balloon for Atlantic 

Observation: Fostering the Development of a Collaborative Platform for Integrated Aerial and Oceanic Research”, 

which has received funding from Fundação para a Ciência e a Tecnologia under grant MITEXPL/IRA/0140/2017 
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